
ST. PAUL’S SR. SEC. SCHOOL, PALI 

Dear Parents and Students,     Date : 20/09/2023 

 Regular Classes will be resumed from 22nd September 2023 

(Friday) for all the students. 

 Students of Classes IX to XII, who are participating in the 

Annual Function, will come to school tomorrow i.e. Thursday, 

21st September 2023 followed by Regular school timing.  

 

FINAL REMINDER 

The CBSE registration forms are already issued on Monday, 18th  Sept. 

2023 to the students of Class IX & XI. Registration is mandatory for 

Class IX & XI and the last date for submission of registration form is 

Friday, 22nd September 2023. 

Therefore, all the students of Class IX & XI are requested to submit the 

dully filled CBSE Registration forms along with required documents on  

Friday, 22nd September 2023 without fail. 

 

PRINCIPAL 

 

 


